
Engineering Technical Order 
 

Date:  11:14AM, Monday   , August    13, 2012 
 
WSR-88D Confined Space Entry Permit 
 
Mod Note 145 placed a Confined Space Entry Permit Required During 
Calibration sign on the hatch door going into the radome.  Based on a 
Job Hazard Analysis performed on June 15, 2012, and subsequent 
approval from the DOC Legal Office on June 22, 2012, and NWSEO 
concurrence on July 24, 2012, the radome is now classified as a 
non-permit required confined space.  Mod Note 154 (TCTO and EEM 
Numbers to follow) will remove the sign from the hatch door.  To view 
the above documents, please go to the ROC Web page using the following 
URL:  http://www.roc.noaa.gov/WSR88D/SafetyandEnv.aspx?1 
 
The following technical manual changes will reflect the confined space changes: 
EHB 6-510, Preliminary, Change 4 
EHB 6-510, Rev 0, Change1 
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